
Chief’s Message 

Welcome to the Coos Bay Fire Department web-site 

 

On behalf of the men and women of Coos Bay Fire & Rescue, welcome to our 

department web-page. 

Although comprehensive, the following pages only tell part of the story about the 

dedication, pride, and professionalism with which fire department members serve 

the Coos Bay community. 

The Fire Chief and Battalion Chief’s are responsible for establishing policy, 

planning operations, emergency management, budgeting, and managing 

expenditures, supplies, facilities and personnel. We also continually evaluate 

operational effectiveness and strive to implement improvements. 

The administration focuses upon the fire department’s effectiveness in managing 

the city’s fire protection system in order to minimize loss of life, property, 

personal injury and environmental damage from fire, accidents, medical 

emergencies, and hazardous materials releases. 

Again, welcome to our web-page. If you have any questions or suggestions, please 

contact me at 541-269-1191. 

 

Stan Gibson, Fire Chief 

 

 

 

 


